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January 12, 1968 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

I recently enjoyed taking part in a conversation over the 
telephone between you and Vince Salandria. I have been working 
on the case for some time now but have accomplished a good deal 
less in the past four years than someone like yourself. I have, 
however, some unpublished work on the autopsy of the head in 
which you might be interested. Furthermore, I have spent con-
siderable time conducting investigations concerning some obscure 
aspects of the case which have begun to look less and less ob-
scare as the investigation proceeds. I am currently working on 
a full report on this work and will see tEat you get a copy if 
you so desire. All of my work is communicated directly rather 
than by phone or letter for obvious reasons. 

Enclosed is a money order which I hope will be sufficient 
to enable you to send me copies of both Whitewash III and your 
new book, Oswald in New Orleans. Until your conversation with 
Vince the latter was unknown to me. As for the former, I have 
been unable to get it in bookstores in the Midwest. I generally 
do not order critics' books directly from the publisher since 
requesting them from bookstores usually results in the store 
stocking them. In this case, it did not work. 

Should you ever venture into this land of ice and snow, 
please call on me and I will do my best to get you press con-
ferences, etc. Mark Lane dropped by out here and I got him 
on radio, TV, etc. for almost an entire day. I also managed 
good newspaper coverage since the largest newspaper in the area 
published a week-long series by me on the assassination. 

Best of luck in your work. I somehow feel that the security 
of this nation is somewhat dependent on the stamina of persons 
like yourself. 

373-5042 

331-9348 

Sincerely yours, 

Gary Richard Schoener 
Box 392 Mayo Hospital 
Minneapolis, Minn. 55455 

727 15th Ave. S. Apt.9 
Minneapolis, Minn. 55414 

(Office and mailing) 


